
October 4, 2019 

B A y A R E A Elaine Marshall 
455 E. Calaveras Blvd. 

AIR O!!AUTY Milpitas, CA 95035 

MANAGEMENT 
Re: Notice of Proposed Award for Transportation Fund for Clean Air FYE 

D I S T R I C T 2019 Charge! 

ALAMEDA COUNTY 
John J. Bauters 

Pauline Russo Cutter 
Scott Haggerty 
Nate Miley 

CONTRA COSTA COUNTY 
John Gioia 

David Hudson 
Karen Mitchoff 
Mark Ross 

MARIN COUNTY 
Katie Rice 
(Chair) 

NAPA COUNTY 
Brad Wagenknecht 

SAN FRANCISCO COUNTY 
Gordon Mar 
Tyrone Jue 

(SF Mayor's Appointee) 
Shamann Walton 

SAN MATEO COUNTY 
David J. Canepa 
Carole Groom 
Doug Kim 

SANTA CLARA COUNTY 
Margaret Abe-Koga 

Cindy Chavez 
(Secretary) 
Liz Kniss 

Rod G. Sinks 
(Vice Chair) 

SOLANO COUNTY 
James Spering 
Lori Wilson 

SONOMA COUNTY 
Teresa Barrett 
Shirlee Zane 

Jack P. Broadbent 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER/APCO 

Connect with the 
Bay Area Air District: 

~lt'r C!l 

Dear Mrs. Marshall, 

Congratulations! We are writing to notify you that the Bay Area Air Quality 
Management District (Air District) has completed a review of City of Milpitas' 
application to the Charge! Program and is awarding Transportation Fund for Clean 
Air (TFCA) funds for the project detailed below. 

Project #19EV063 
City of Milpitas' Electric Vehicle Charging Station Project 

Facility# Facility Address Number of Proposed Proposed 
EV Chargers Award 

19EV063 455 E. Calavaras Blvd. 6 dual-port level 2 $24,000 - 
FOl Milpitas, CA 95035 (high) 

19EV063 1265 N. Milpitas Blvd. 2 dual-port level 2 $8,000 - 

F02 Milpitas, CA 95035 (high) 
Total Proposed $32,000 Award: 

The Air District is currently preparing a proposed Funding Agreement, which will 
be emailed to you within 30 days. 

Please note that this letter is not the Notice to Proceed. The Notice to Proceed will 
be issued only after Funding Agreement has been fully executed (i.e., signed by 
both the Air District and the Project Sponsor). Projects that commence (e.g., pre­ 
order equipment, begin construction) prior to receiving the Notice to Proceed 
will be disqualified from receiving grant funding. 
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We commend your efforts to help reduce air pollution. If you have any questions, 
please contact Mark Tang at mtang@baaqmd.gov or (415) 749-4778. 

Sincerely, 

Derrick Tang 
Acting Technology Implementation Officer 

CC (cover): Margaret Abe-Koga, Councilmember of City of Mountain View 
Cindy Chavez, Supervisor of County of Santa Clara, 2nd District 
Liz Kniss, Councilmember of City of Palo Alto 
Rod G. Sinks, Councilmember of City of Cupertino 


